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“Each person or family unit must have at least two chairs between them and the next 

person.  Plus every other row of chairs must be removed inside places of worship.” 

 

 With these new Governmental restrictions in place, we are unable to hold worship 

services in our small building and so must resort to Facebook Live on Sunday mornings.  

While we are able to continue our weekly prayer meetings on Tuesday evenings, we had 

to move the meeting time up by thirty minutes to be able to get everyone home by the 

new 8:00 pm curfew.  All other activities and clubs are more or less at a standstill during 

the current restrictive atmosphere.   

  

 The questions every missionary faces right now:  How do I minister when contacts 

and activities are so limited?   How do I continue to reach people with the Gospel?   In 

light of all we can’t do, what can we do?  As we wrestle with these questions, we 

continue to bring them to God, asking Him to show us the way.  So many broken, scared, 

depressed and desperate souls are in need of the hope of the Gospel.    

 

        We know that God: 
  desires all people to be saved and come to the knowledge of truth (I Tim 2:4) -

- has shone (and will shine) in hearts to give the light of the knowledge of the glory of 

God    (II Cor 4:6) 
- is not willing that any should perish but that all should come to repentance (II Pet 3:9) 
- so loved the world that He gave His only begotten Son that whoever believes in Him 

will not perish (Jn 3:16) 

 

Thank you so much for your continued faithful financial and prayer support during these 

unprecedented and trying times.  Please continue to pray for more souls to come to Christ 

here in Lieusaint, France! 

 

For the honor of His glory, 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne Auterson 


